
As part of our ongoing 
commitment to equity, diversity, 
and inclusion outlined in our 
Strategic Plan 2026, we are excited 
to invite all staff,  professional 
staff, volunteers, and learners to 
participate in an important survey 
focused on enhancing Indigenous 
representation in health human 
resources at Thunder Bay Regional 
Health Sciences Centre (TBRHSC).

Our goal is to create a more 
inclusive, supportive, and  
equitable workplace that  
values the contributions of 
Indigenous staff and enhances  
our recruitment, retention, and  
overall career pathways for 
Indigenous individuals in  
health care roles.

Your feedback will directly guide 
strategies to improve recruitment, 
job satisfaction, and retention for 
Indigenous staff. 
Together, we can make TBRHSC 
a leader in equity, diversity, and 
inclusion and ensure we are 
providing the best possible support 
for our Indigenous colleagues.
The survey closes February 16, 2025.
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